
 

 

           

 
     
  DAVID S. KEIR 
  202.416.6742 
  DKEIR@LERMANSENTER.COM 

   
   

       July 27, 2012 
 
 

 
FILED VIA IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 

  Re:   BFI Licenses, LLC - Surrender of Satellite Earth Station 
   Authorization; Call Sign E960405____________________ 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 BFI Licenses, LLC (“BFI”), licensee of a satellite earth station (Call Sign E960405) at 
Tappan, New York, hereby informs the Commission, by its attorneys, that this licensed earth 
station has permanently ceased operations.  All equipment associated with this facility has been 
removed from the site.  Please accept this letter as confirmation of BFI’s surrender of the license 
for Call Sign E960405 (File No. SES-RWL-20060816-01394) effective June 1, 2012. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if there are any questions concerning 
this matter. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
            s/ David S. Keir 

      David S. Keir 
      Counsel to BFI Licenses, LLC 
 
 
cc:  Paul Blais, Chief, Systems Analysis Branch, IB 
  

 


